
 Can I please ask that we remind all children, 

that once they enter school premises they walk 

their bikes and scooters please. 

There are a large number of families that use 

our paths and gates to enter the school play-

grounds to bring children to school each morning. 

Many Thanks for your help with this matter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be no Lego club or Homework club 

next week as Miss Danniells and Ms Newman 

will be on the residential trip. 

          

Our newsletter will come out on Monday 

next week, as Miss Danniells will be on 

the residential trip. 

 

Thank you  for your 

family contributions to 

our text service. 

 

Just a reminder to our 

new families, you can 

reply to the text sys-

tem. 


